842. D Daly
Good Afternoon,
I would like to make my opposition to the copyrights changes known. Teachers are already burdened with many administrative responsibilities. To add this would increase the likelihood of teachers not using any resources because of the process required to use a simple text or picture etc. To maintain and improve quality teaching the current copyright situation should be continued. 
I oppose this change and hope it does not happen. 
Regards,

Danielle Daly

